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Norco IMC invites
you to take a look
back to June 1985
when the U.S. Navy
surplus land near its
navy base became
the future site of
Norco College in
“Navy Property.”

RCCD became
interested in the
navy property and
toured it at the
instigation of RCCD
Trustee Dr. Wilfred
Airey in early 1983.
After viewing the
site, the district
planned to request
Parcel C-2, which
was approximately
142 acres, for the
development of the
campus.

In January 1984
RCCD, in coordin-
ation with the U.S.
Department of
Education, applied
for the parcel to the
General Services
Administration.
To strengthen the
application, the
college solicited
resolutions and
letters of support
from both groups
and individuals. It
worked.

On June 4, 1985, the
141.86 acres of Navy
land was officially
conveyed via a quit-
claim deed to RCCD.
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